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I am writing in support of SB 1530 which will help families obtain and retain housing. 

We must step up efforts to reduce exposure to toxins including mold, lead, and 

radon. Energy efficiency upgrades save money and create healthier living 

environments.  

 

SB 1530’s benefits are comprehensive. It leverages local governments, nonprofit 

organizations, housing authorities, and tribal nations. We need this bill to pass. Thank 

you. 


